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The issue is very simple.  Health care should be delivered by health care 

professionals based on patients' needs.  Shareholder profits should not be a factor in 

determining the advice and care provided to patients.   

 

We have a very expensive mediocre health care system because medicine is driven 

by the profit motive rather than by the needs of patients.  Don't allow this profit-driven 

system to get worse. 


